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A Cappella Chorus
visits five states
and Canada on tour

Visits to several attractions in Canada,
West, Virginia, and Ohio highlighted the
recent Spring Tour of the MCC A Cappella
Chorus. Their May 7-18 tour included
fifteen performances in Ontario, New York,
Pennsylvania, Ohio, and Michigan.

Before leaving Michigan, the chorus per-
formed before about 1,500 people at MCC
Partnership Dinner XVII at Cobo Hall in
Detroit. After the tour began, a morning
performance at Great Lakes Christian
College in Beamsville, Ontario left the
afternoon for a visit to Niagara Falls.

On Wednesday, the group traveled to
Bethany, West Virginia and visited several
historic sites from the life of Alexander
Campbell. These landmarks included Old
Main at Bethany College, the old Bethany
Meeting House, and the Campbell Man-
sion. Campbell served as a leading influ-
ence in the American Restoration
Movement for fifty-five years until 1866.

After performing at the Stark County
Christian Academy on Thursday morning,
the group visited the Football Hall of Fame
in Canton, Ohio and Quaker Square
Shopping Mall in Akron. The following day
included an afternoon at a park in
Columbus. An excursion to King’s Island
rounded out the first week.

Performances in southwest Ohio allowed
time for exploration of downtown Cincin-
nati and the Air Force Museum in Dayton.
As the chorus traveled back toward Michi-
gan, they visited the Toledo Zoo. An emo-
tional final performance in Livonia,
Michigan ended the group’s year together.

TOP LEFT: Voices echo among the ‘rafters as
the chorus pauses to sing a number in Bethany's
restored Commencement Hall TOP RIGHT:
Alexander Campbell’s bust, formed from a wax
impression of his face upon death, attracts the
attention of Jeff Westerby. MIDDLE LEFT:
Milder rides prepare Davena Fields, Julie
Wilson, and Codi Johnson for the roller coasters
of King's Island. MIDDLE RIGHT: Laura Day
and Billy Blake admire a statue at the Football
Hall of Fame. BOTTOM LEFT: A childhood
friend comes to life for Linda Sattison at King's
Island. BOTTOM RIGHT: Polar bears fascinate
Mark Brackney at the Toledo Zoo.



Call Admissions
toll-free!

Michigan 1-800-872-2579
QOutstate 1-800-521-6010
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Business materials will be purchased
for the Library with a recent gift
presented to the college by the Stu-
dent Body Association. The students
made the $2,200 donation to assist in
development of the Library for a
Bachelor of Business Administration
degree.

Cars come to mind when most people
think of Michigan. However, Michi-
gan Living reported in their April edi-
tion that tourism ranks as the state's
second largest industry. It also listed
Michigan's ranking as the eighth
most popular travel destination in
the country. Students visit many of
the state’s tourist attractions while
enrolled at MCC.

Career Exploration and Development
and Elementary Hebrew are among
new electives appearing on the fall
class schedule. The former class is
designed to help students identify
job-related interests and to develop
better job hunting skills. The latter
class is an option for highly
motivated Bible majors who want to
read from the Old Testament in the
original language!

Does college still pay? The Census
Bureau reports an average monthly
incomre of $415 for high school
graduates. This compares to an aver-
age of $1,540 per month for college
graduates with a Bachelor’s degree.

Applications for the fall of 1989 have
started arriving on campus. Students
desiring priority in the class registra-
tion system should apply early. You
may phone the Admissions Office at
one of the toll-free numbers listed

Celebration Saturday

moved to February

Traditionally, a number of high school
students visit campus on the weekend of
Celebration in Song. This fast-paced extra-
vaganza of music and drama has been de-
lighting audiences for twelve years.

Celebration Saturday for High School
Students features a matinee of Celebration,
a chapel program, campus tours, and per-
formances by Autumn and the A Cappella
Chorus. Although this program has been
scheduled during the spring in previous
years, it has been moved to February.

Youth groups and individuals are encour-
aged to mark February 18, 1989 on their
calendars. This will be the best opportunity
for groups of high school students to spend
some time on campus. The new date will
allow MCC students to prepare the pro-
gram during a less hectic time of the year
and it will avoid schedule conflicts with
spring vacation. Plan now to attend!
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Tell me more
about MCC!

Street

City

above to receive an application form
or further information about MCC.

Phone (area code

Birthday =

Writing about her experience at
MCC, a transfer student from a com-
munity college recently stated,
“There is nothing more rewarding
and fulfilling than to learn under
Christian educators.”” Another
graduate wrote, ‘‘Being surrounded
by such excellent Christian examples
has changed me forever!”

Year of Graduation

High Schoal

Church Preference

Congregation .




